
Mt. Salem Christian School  

Issue #7 - December 17th, 2019 

Newsletter 

www.mtscs.ca  519-765-3555  info@mtscs.ca 

 
BLESSING OTHERS THIS CHRISTMAS! 

In this season of giving we, as a school, want to reach beyond us to give to someone. 
At the Christmas program an offering will be taken. The proceeds of this offering 

will go to Benny & Ester Fehr.  Benny & Ester, along with their children Danae, 
Tyson, Isabella, and Marcus, are a former family of MSCS. They moved their family 

to Bolivia last winter to serve there as missionaries. If you want to gift a staff 
member and are not sure what to go get them, we would consider it an honour if 

you would donate to this worthy cause instead. Tax receipts can be issued for gifts 
of $20.00 or more. 

January Meal Days! 
Meal order forms for January are due in the office - Wednesday, December 18th. 

 
All School Christmas Chapel! 

Friday, December 20th we will start the day with an all school chapel at 8:35am.  
Parents are more than welcome to come and join us as we take time to celebrate 

the birth of our Saviour. 
 

Merry Christmas! 
Our staff would like to wish all our families a very Merry Christmas! 

Immanuel - God WITH Us! What a wonderful reason we have to reflect and 
celebrate this time of year.  We will be praying for safety as many of you 

travel and look forward to seeing you all again in 2020!   

Grades 4-8 presents, “How the Grouch Found Christmas”   
Thursday, December 19th @ 7:00pm. 

The students have been working hard getting ready for their 
upcoming Christmas program! The program will take place just up the 
road from the school at Sommerfeld Mennonite Church.  Students will 
need to be there by 6:45 pm.  We are looking forward to seeing you 

there. Dress code is dark bottoms, red, white or green tops. 

Early Dismissal! 
Friday, December 20th 

school will be dismissed at 
12:00 noon!  

ILLNESS 

If your child has a fever or is throwing up please do 

NOT bring them to school.  If you send any kind of 

medication with your child, it needs to be brought to 

the office with a note from the parents. 


